
 

 
 

  
Sent: Friday, 22 February 2019 6:39 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox <localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Objection on Rate proposal 

 
Please find attached my Objection for a Special Rate Variation for the Port Stephens Council 2019 
Proposal ! 
 
Otto-Heinz & Jan KRUGER 
  

 
 

  
 

 



 

 
 



 

 




